





May 5, 2017

Dear Flint Stakeholder,

Thank you for helping create a safer Genesee County community with your participation in the April 28, 2017 stakeholder meeting and follow-up activities. The combined wisdom, experience, passion and commitment of our 50 attendees led to a robust analysis of the community's assets, gaps and barriers, and the development of first steps toward solutions that can help all Genesee County parolees achieve success!

We appreciate your time and energy, both during the event and from this point forward, as we work together to implement the ideas that received the most interest as both critical needs and solvable problems. Please expect future contact from one or more of the leaders who made a commitment to convene an action group. We look forward to seeing you in 6 months when we re-convene to celebrate our progress!

Sincerely,

Handy Lindsey, President, Ruth Mott Foundation

Leon El-Alamin, Executive Director, M.A.D.E. Institute

Marlene Collick, Director, Genesee County Community

Mary King, Executive Director, MCCD